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Memorandum 
 
Date:   September 26, 2022 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2022090272 

Arkansas Street Specific Plan and 11700 Arkansas Street Project 

 

Per Lead Agency, the review period for the above referenced project is extended to 

October 19th, 2022, to accommodate the review process. Refer to the attachment NOI 

Artesia  Arkansas Street_Updated for more details. All other project information 

remains the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

SENT VIA E-MAIL 
 
September 22, 2022 
 
Office of Planning and Research 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-304 
State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 
 
Subject: Arkansas Street Specific Plan and 11700 Arkansas Street Project – SCH 

2022090272 – Updated NOI to Extend to the Comment Period 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
The City has found it necessary to extend the comment period for the above-noted project to 
October 19, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. due to a posting confusion at the Los Angeles County Recorder’s 
Office.  
 
The updated NOI is attached for your consideration and posting. 
 
If you require additional information or have questions, please contact me at (562) 537-3333 or 
e-mail abashmakian@sagecrestplanning.com. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
Art Bashmakian, AICP 
Senior Project Manager 
Representing the City of Artesia in this project 
 
E-mail Copy: 
Okina Dor – odor@cityofartesia.us  
Diane Jenkins, AICP – Diane@McKennaLanier.com  
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